
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS 
ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY 

DEPT: Board of Supervisors *A-7d BOARD AGENDA# ________________ _ 

Urgent 0 Routine [!] AGENDA DATE December 17, 2013 

CEO Concurs with Recommendation YES NO D 4/5 Vote Required YES D NO [!] 
(Information Attached) 

SUBJECT: 

Approval of Reappointment of Patrick Cerutti and Joe S. Rocha to the Hills Ferry Cemetery District Board 
of Directors 

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: 

Reappoint Patrick Cerutti and Joe S. Rocha to the Hills Ferry Cemetery District Board of Directors to four 
year terms ending on January 1, 2018. 

Contact person: Christine Ferraro Tallman, Clerk of the Board Telephone: 525-4494 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS: 
No. 2013-619 

On motion of Supervisor -~9!l!~i!~ _____________________ . , Seconded by Supervisor Q'f3rLe_n ____________________ _ 
and approved by the following vote, 
Ayes: Supervisors:_OJ~[ieD~ Wi.tb[QW .. MQIJteAh .. _QeJtl9r:ti11U~IJd .QI}aiJ[ll_c:m .C.h.ie~9- ___________ --- _-------------------

Noes: Supervisors: _____________ -~9~~-----------------------------------------------------------------------
Excused or Absent: Supervisors: _ _!>J_qn_~ ___________________________________________________________________ _ 
Abstaining: Supervisor_; _________ -~9[1~- ______________________________________________________________ - ___ -

1) X Approved as recommended 
2) Denied 
3) Approved as amended 

4) Other: 
MOTION: 

~'<.~ 
ATTEST: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk File No. 



lHlULJL§ lFlElRJR. Y <ClEMUElllEJR. Y lD>J[§lllR.J[<Clr 

November 1, 2013 

P.O. BOX 657 
NEWMAN. CALIFORNL'\ 95360 

209-862-0501 
FAX 209-862-1819 

Christine Ferraro Tallman 
Clerk of the Board 
Stanislaus County 
1010 Tenth Street, Suite 6500 
Modesto, CA 95354 

Dear Christine, 

Z013 LOV - b A 10: 3~ 

In response to your letter dated October 15, 2013, Patrick 

Cerutti and Joe Rocha have requested to be re-appointed 

to the Hills Ferry Cemetery District Board of Trustees for 

another term. The contact information in your letter is 

current and correct. 

Please let me know if you need futher information, sincerely, 

Hills Ferry Cemetery District Manager 


